
 
 
 
DECEMBER 2023 - REVISED 

 
Aloha Kuapa Isle Owners and Residents: 
 
Starting WEDNESDAY, January 10, 2024, Kuapa Isle AOAO and DC 
Asphalt Services will begin a repair, seal coat and re-striping project to 
specific areas within the property. Service hours are 7AM to 6PM. 

The project will begin Wednesday, January 10, 2024 and end SUNDAY, 
JANUARY 14, 2024. Please review map of affected areas during the 
project duration. During the scheduled dates for this project, we ask that all 
cars be relocated from carports and affected visitor parking areas from 7:00 
a.m. until 6:00 p.m. 

Those affected may park in guest parking outside of their zone or on 
Hawaii Kai Drive. If you require transportation assistance to your Unit 
please call Courtesy Patrol at 396-8080 extension 3.  

There will be NO ACCESS to driveways or visitor parking 
areas during asphalt services. Asphalts sections will reopen 
the same day. Do not schedule move-ins, move-outs, 
deliveries or repairs during the project unless it is an 
emergency. Do not drive on the new asphalt/seal coat as it 
will affect the drying process and integrity of the material. 
Please follow all detour signs during the project timeline. 

 
NOTE: DATES ARE SUBJECT TO CHANGE PENDING WEATHER 
CONDITIONS 

 

DC Asphalt Services, Inc. 
 

Kuapa Isle Management Office 
Phone: (808) 396-8080 

Email:  aoaokioffice@yahoo.com 


